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Tuesday 11 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

New Classes 

 

Below is table of the new classes for September and the name of the teacher that will be leading each 

class. All of the children met their new teachers this morning and spent some time getting to know each 

other.  You will get a chance to meet the new class teacher in the new school year.  
 

Current class: New class name: New Teacher’s name: 

 Olive (Nursery) Zaynab 

Nursery 
Nursery 

Holly Sean 

Rowan Sonya 

Lively Ladybirds 1 Birch Shazia 

Busy Bees 1 Oak Natalee 

Purple class 2 Chestnut Mel 

Blue class 2 Ash Emi 

Yellow class 3 Willow Heather & Kelli 

Red class 3 Acacia Emily 

3 Acacia 4 Poplar Dom 

3 Willow 4 Cherry Clint 

4 Cherry 5 Magnolia Nancy 

4 Poplar 5 Elm Manal 

5 Magnolia 6 Maple Natasha  

5 Elm 6 Acer Harley 
 

When we return to school in September, Year 3 teachers will be waiting to greet the new year 3 pupils 

and parents in the playground on the first day.    

The last day of school is Friday 21 July and children in Years 1 – 6, return to school on Tuesday 5th 

September.  We hope you all have a fantastic break and look forward to seeing you in September. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


